
         

      

     

 

Education Solutions and Services is proud to partner with Ennis ISD in conducting a search for 

the new superintendent.  In that endeavor, EdSAS is committed to listening to community, 

staff, the board of trustees, and others in the development of a superintendent profile.   

Individuals will have an opportunity to provide input in a variety of ways.  An online survey will 

be available to all community and staff members from July 24th through August 10th.  The 

survey is available at:      https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DLV7DJN 

 

If individuals are unable to participate in the survey, or would rather attend in person, there will 

be a Community Input Session on Tuesday, August 7th, from 5:30 – 7:00pm in the Ensign Media 

Center at Ennis High School.  EdSAS representatives will be on hand to explain the process, 

answer questions, and take feedback from individuals on the qualities the new Ennis ISD 

superintendent should possess.   

Staff members will have an opportunity to either provide input through the survey or attend a 

meeting with EdSAS consultants at the high school on August 7th and 8th.   

Applications for this position will be taken until mid-September and the interview process will 

begin in October.  It is expected that a new superintendent will be in place by January, 2019.   
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